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Communications from Stacey and Francesca Brown, 6 Garden Street, requesting consideration be given to
changing the requirement that henhouses and fenced in areas for chickens shall not be located within 30 feet of
any lot line; together with guidelines from Salem Oregon that Ms. Brown would like considered for the City of
Concord.
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